
Office of Residential Life
Housing Requirement for Students in the 

Bachelor of Science in Health Professions Program (BSHP)

UMR’s Campus Residency Requirement 
All first and second year students are required to live in UMR approved on-campus 
housing, unless a student meets an exemption criteria and receives approval from 
Residential Life. The full requirement can be found here.

Housing Requirements for BSHP Students
The following requirements have been established specifically for students in the Bachelor 
of Science in Health Professions program due to their unique schedule and needs.

All BSHP students (those required to live on-campus and those who are not) have the option 
to live in any of UMR’s three residence halls: Student Life Center, 318 Commons, or 
Residence at Discovery Square. 

Definitions
BSHP student: a student admitted to one of the four BSHP tracks (Echocardiography, 
Radiography, Sonography, Respiratory Care) within the Bachelor of Science in Health 
Professions, and who will be starting their academic program experience at the Mayo Clinic 
School of Health Sciences. 

● This does not include Early Assurance Respiratory Care students. 
● This does not include BSHS students taking prerequisite courses towards 

their BSHP application.

Housing Process
BSHP students indicate their residence hall preferences on the housing application.

BSHP students who need to move-in earlier than UMR’s designated move-in weekend 
should contact Residential Life at rhousing@r.umn.edu to create a plan. Students approved 
for an early move-in will be charged $30/day up until UMR’s designated move-in weekend.

Questions?
Please contact the Health Professions Program Coordinator or the Office of Residential Life 
at rhousing@r.umn.edu.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15zxTQG-b7tGUmkGpVciZAQMxnLeR_9LR/view?google_abuse=GOOGLE_ABUSE_EXEMPTION%3DID%3D6274d5ba94ec5ea4:TM%3D1706889308:C%3Dr:IP%3D107.121.104.14-:S%3D3p4UhbMtku9PMGYoF78OQvY%3B+path%3D/%3B+domain%3Dgoogle.com%3B+expires%3DFri,+02-Feb-2024+18:55:08+GMT
mailto:rhousing@r.umn.edu

